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It’s been a hard 2020.  Hope you are all doing well during this difficult time.  We’ve had 
a lot of changes and adjusting this past year. 
 

Canada / New England Boat Cruise 2021 – May 15-22, 2021 
This cruise has been cancelled. 

• If you had a reservation, it will automatically be re-booked to the May 21-28, 
2022 cruise.  Please note the following before you decide to cancel: 

o Your Stateroom will be complimentary to the same category previously 
booked. Along with a $250 On Board Credit. 

o No deposit required. 
o $245 Port / Tax Fees apply and due by January 2022 

 
When you placed your reservation with AAA Hawaii for this cruise you will be receiving 
the following: (1 & 2 person in the stateroom) 

• Complimentary Dining  
o 1 Pinnacle and 1 Canaletto 
o $50 Beverage Card 

 
 “Have It All” Promo – Expires February 28, 2021 – (for new reservations) 

o Free Drinks  - Signature Beverage Package  
▪ 15 drinks a day $11 or less 

o Free Gratuities - (hotel service charges): Holland America Line pre-pays 
room gratuities on behalf of guests. Gratuities for bar, dining room wine 
accounts, or spa/salon services are not included.  

o Free Signature Dining Package – 1 Pinnacle and 1 Canaletto 
Reservations and dining times will be assigned and a confirmation card 
will be placed in your stateroom upon embarkation day. Offer excludes 
Specialty Dining Events in the Pinnacle Grill. 

o Reduced Deposit - $350 per stateroom (or less if a special is running) 
o Free Wi-fi for Suites 

 
Note:  Refunds for the 2020 cruise has been an ongoing effort.  It has either been 
refunded or partial refunded to the original form of payment.  Please check your bank 
statements.  
Please note:   All agents at AAA Hawaii have returned to their office.  Please call ahead 
to arrange an appointment as social distancing is still in effect.  
If at any time you have any concerns, please feel free to contact Kehau at AAA Hawaii 
at (808) 529-5073 or email her at kaneaiakala.kehau@aaa-hawaii.com 
 
Until further notice, plans for the “Lecture Series” and “Reunion Gatherings” on Oahu 

have been suspended.  Please feel free to contact us for any of your concerns.  
Keep safe and healthy. 
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